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The California Highway Patrol (CHP), Yreka Area, was recently requested to review environmental 
impact documents related to the proposed Lower Moffett Creek Bridge replacement project, located 
on State Route 3, from post miles (PM) 38.0 to PM 38.6, in Siskiyou County. 

The CHP services and has primary jurisdiction for traffic enforcement in the unincorporated area of 
Siskiyou County and on State Route 3, within the proposed project location. Primary law 
enforcement services would be provided by the Siskiyou County Sheriffs Office. 

While not opposed to the proposed bridge replacement project, after reviewing the Initial Study with 
Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration (IS/MND), CHP Yreka Area requests additional 
information regarding the "full detour on an adjacent county road," referred to in the document. 
Specifically, we request the opportunity to review the proposed detour route to ensure it is sufficient 
to meet traffic demands from State Route 3 and is acceptable for public safety, including timely 
passage of emergency vehicles through the detour. 

Thank you for bringing this project to our attention. Should you have any questions, please contact 
me or Sergeant Kevin Stensether at (530) 842-0530. 

Sincerely, 

S. R. FREDRICK, Captain 
Commander 
Yreka Area 

cc: CHP Northern Division 
CHP Special Projects Section 
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